
OHIO HOME RELIEF PROGRAM 
The State of Ohio has designated a portion of the CARES funding to help 

low-income Ohioans who have fallen behind on their rent, mortgage, and 

water bills through the Ohio Home Relief Grant (OHRG). 

Cincinnati-Hamilton County Community Action Agency (CHCCAA) is 

administering the OHRG in Hamilton County. Applications will be accepted 

starting on November 2, 2020 and will continue until the program ends 

on December 30, 2020. Families and individuals in Hamilton County, Ohio 

who have outstanding rent, mortgage, water, and/or sewer bills that date 

back to April 1, 2020 may be eligible for assistance if they are: 

● At or below 200% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines,   

● Have been adversely impacted by the Covid-19 Pandemic and,   

● Are past due Rent, Mortgage, or Water/Sewer bills at their Primary 

Residence. 

See attached Flyer 

Click here for more information:  

https://www.cincy-caa.org/what-we-do/family-support/ohio-home-relief-

program.html  
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